Mr. Ernest R. Cooper
5 Anthony Street
Provincetown, MA 02657

September 30, 1987

Dear Ernest,

Thank you for your reception report of September 23 which took place
from 2:28 AM to 2:50 AM. I am pleased to positively confirm the program
elements listed in your report!

I've enclosed our coverage map which indicates daytime contours. We
operate with lkw days and a two-tower directional antenna array around the
clock. Our presunrise power, when sunrise is after 6 AM, and our first
hour post-sunset power is 500w; from second hour after sunset to 6 AM or
sunrise is 320w. That is the power our logs confirm we were using during
your reception of our station.

We have had four reception reports from the north shore from Boston to
Portsmouth, NH, and two from central Pennsylvania since signing on this
formerly silent facility in July, 1986. It was originally built in 1958
and it's amazing we get out as we do because all previous owners forgot
to perform tower maintenance and they're as rusty as hell!

Thanks again for your report and continued good luck with your DX'ing
hobby. By the way, my mom and dad vacation twice a year in P'Town and

my wife and kids love it too when we come along. You live in a wonderful,
colorful town and WOMR must be lots of fun for you!

Sincerely,

Al

Pete Salant
President & General Manager
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